
 Northern Ireland 
 Assembly 
 
 

To:   Kathy O’Hanlon 
            
  Clerk to the Committee for the Office of the First Minister and  
  Deputy First Minister 
   

From:  Sheila Mawhinney 

  Clerk to the Committee for the Environment 

 

Date:  16 September 2014 

 

Subject: Inquiry into Building a United Community 

 
1. At its meeting on 11 September 2014 the Committee for the Environment 

considered correspondence from your Committee inviting it to respond to the 

Inquiry into Building a United Community. 

 

2. The Committee did not wish to make a response to the Inquiry.     
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